OHIO VALLEY
MUZZLE LOADING

e
GUN CLUB

JANUARY 3, 2020
Hi Everyone,

| hope everyone had a joyous Holiday Season. Can you believe it seems like yesterday
we were all worried about Year 2000! Time does not stand still.

Here are a few notes from the Turkey Shoot that was on 11-2-19, it was kind of cold, 40
deg. We did have 15 shooters brave the elements. Gary Bevard won the Top Gun targe
t and someone won the Hall of Shame target. Dave Ratlif was the Top Gun shooter, to
start the list for 2020.

The Raffle Tickets were pulled and the First pick went to Rick Horton, he chose the rifle.
Second winner picked was Rick Hindell, he chose the quilt and Third picked was Jeff C
arr, who got the Tower Pistol. Again, much thanks going out to Tim Cheeseman for don
ating those prizes. AND thanks to everyone that purchased the tickets, | donllt remembe
r the final ticket tally, but it was over $600 which definitely helps out with the club expen

ses.

If the weather holds out, we will meet at the Centerburg Conservation Club building on
Saturday Jan. 11" doors open to set up at 9:00 AM. This will give us time to visit, with lu
nch around 11:30 so come hungry, please bring a covered dish. Cold cuts, soda and cof
fee will be provided. Our meeting will be after lunch, as usual. We will elect Officers and
Trustees, please consider volunteering!!! As always bring any muzzle loading related pr
ojects you are working on.

Also if you can, come ready to pay your club dues of $10 for 2020.
Anyone who has items to donate, they are graciously accepted anytime!

Hope to see you all on January 11 2020

Your president; Mark Hazel



